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Tragic events at Rudisill Regional Library 
 
   TULSA, Okla. --- The Tulsa City-County Library is deeply saddened by the tragic 

events that occurred today, April 18, at Rudisill Regional Library. Our thoughts and 

prayers are with the family of the victims. The Library is committed to supporting its 

employees and customers in this difficult time and is cooperating with law enforcement 

in its investigation. The Rudisill Regional Library will remain closed until further notice. 
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